
20th March, 2018
Our Ref: 56479

Transport Infrastructure Ireland
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parkgate Business Centre,
Parkgate Street,
Dublin 8,
D08 DK10,
Ireland
Re:	Correct Spelling on Signage for Palmerstown

Dear Sir/Madam,
At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 23rd January, 2018 the following Motion was passed by the Members.
"That this committee requests that the Chief Exective contact the owners to Liffey Valley Shopping to get them to bring their signs for “Palmerstown” into line with the correct spelling of the name and secondly write to the NRA and ask that they bring their signs on the M50 and N4 into line with the correct spelling of “Palmerstown”. There is much local concern that four years after the plebiscite to restore the correct place name and spelling, publically funded bodies continue to ignore the wishes of the people or indeed display good practice."
It was agreed by the Members to write to Liffey Valley Management Company and yourselves in this regard.
Please quote our reference 56479 in your reply.
Yours sincerely,

_______________________________________
Sheila Kelly
A/Senior Executive Officer
Lucan Area Committee Meeting Co-Ordinator
